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Incursion: Year 5 & 6 Robogals Incursion 
Date:   Wednesday August 12th 
Time:   A one hour session during normal school hours 
Cost:  Free 
Venue: School 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our school’s celebration of National Science Week, we are pleased to have an incursion 
provided by Monash University Engineering students entitled Robogals. 
 
Robogals is anincursion that introduces the students to programming and engineering via the Lego 
Mindstorm program. Students will be: 
 

1. Getting the bots to move through a maze 

2. Programming a short dance routine 

3. Using the sensors to make the bot not fall off the table/not bump into things 

 

This incursion is FREE and will take place Wednesday August 12th. Each class will have a one hour 
session as part of the specialist program. 

 

5/6 C  9am – 10am 

5/6 B  10am – 11am 

5/6 A  11.30am – 12.30pm 

 

Thanks  

 

Tania Blandthorn 

Science Coordinator 

 

 


